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PLANNING ZONING BOARD

Tuesday, July 18, 2017
The Planning & Zoning Board held their regular meeting on Tuesday, July 18, 2017 in the Council Chambers of the Graham Municipal Building at 7:00 p.m.  Board members present were Ricky Hall, Bonnie Blalock, Nate Perry, Dean Ward, Michael Benesch, Justin Moody and Eric Crissman. Staff members present were Nathan Page, Planning Director, Aaron Holland, Assistant City Manager, Frank Glover, Planning Intern, and Martha Johnson Zoning & Inspection Technician. Chair Hall called the meeting to order, gave the Overview of the Board, general meeting rules and gave the invocation. Martha Johnson, notary, swore in the two new members, Eric Crissman and Justin Moody.

1.  Approval of the June 20, 2017 meeting minutes.  Michael Benesch made a motion for approval, second by Ricky Hall.  All voted in favor. 
2. New Business: 
a. AM1705 Subdivision Exemptions. Updating the definition of a subdivision as required by the North Carolina General Assembly. Nathan Page explained the updates to the definition of a subdivision. Dean Ward made a motion for approval to be adopted as read and is consistent with the 2035 Comprehensive Plan, second by Ricky Hall. All voted aye. 
b. AM1706 Floodplain Regulations. Updating the article and adopting new maps as required by the Federal Emergency Management Agency. This item was tabled, Nate Perry made a motion, second by Ricky Hall. All voted aye. 
3. Old Business:
a. Comprehensive Plan Update. Discussion regarding ideas and procedure for subsequent meetings. There was no public comment at this time and Mr. Hall stated the next update would be their meeting August 15th, 2017. 
At this time the Board was opened for discussion and addressed the following items:
            1. Addressed the future land use map

2. Interactivity between parking lots, commercial only


3. Possibly creating Overlay District on Jimmie Kerr Rd to Haw River and out West Highway 54 to                        Burlington


4. Address junk in yards and on porches 

4. Public comment on non-agenda items: there were none
No further business the meeting was adjourned. 
Respectfully Submitted,

Martha Johnson

